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July 7, 1992

Dr. Ancel Keys

410 Groveland Avenue, No. 802
Minneapolis, MN 55403

Dear Ancel:

Enclosed please find another copy of "From Harvard to Minnesota: Keys to Our
History." I hope that the copy reproduces well.

I enjoyed reading your introductory remarks for the symposium on the
Mediterranean Diet.

The dietary message you have advocated is getting across to a good many segments
of the American population, but many still disregard the message. I have been quite
active with our local AHA and I know the message is broadcast here.

Have a pleasant summer and I sincerely hope that it is not too long before our paths
cross again.

Sincerely,

E.R. stkirk, Ph.D.

Professor of Applied Physiology, Emeritus
ERB/bmm
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